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124 Cromer Road 

Mundesley 

NR11 8DF 
28 October 2020 

 

Dear Resident 

Keeping the slip-road safe 

It’s been some months now since I met with a number of residents to look at the problem of 

caravans using the slip road outside of your homes. 

I was pleased that Norfolk County Council agreed to put a sign at the end of the road 

warning caravan drivers that the road was not suitable for their use. But I thought I should 

check with you to make sure the signs have worked. 

This has been a really tough year for everyone, including the holiday business. I imagine the 

number of caravans coming to the village has been lower than normal. But I would be very 

glad to hear whether you think the signs have helped. My contact details are all at the 

bottom of the page. 

Very best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 PS. Everyone is rightly concerned about data security these 

days. So, I thought you would want to know that I have access 

to your name and address through the electoral register which 

I am able to use for my work as a councillor. I will never share 

your details with anyone. 

 


